

ERS Headquarters 4, Avenue Ste-Luce CH 1003 Lausanne Switzerland T + 41 21 213 01 01 F + 41 21 213 01 00 E info@ersnet.org W ersnet.org

Irene Delgado President Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar

Lausanne, 20 December 2011

RE: Letter of endorsement World Pulmonary Hypertension Day - May 5

Dear Dr. Delgado,

First of all, we would like to thank you for your efforts and for the amount of work you devote to this initiative.

On behalf of the leadership, we are pleased to confirm that the European Respiratory Society will endorse this endeavor and will make sure the World Pulmonary Hypertension Day is promoted on the ERS website in due time.

We send you our best wishes for the holiday season.

Yours sincerely,

Archie Turnbull,

ERS Executive Director